
Visit to the Holt School

On Friday 19th November I visited the Holt School and heard a series of
presentations about how to improve the environment. The students presented
some good ideas to tackle litter, to plant more trees, to collect more
rainwater, to grow more food locally, to reuse and recycle more and to offer
more vegetarian options for school meals.

In the conversation with three of the students leading the initiative  we
ranged widely over environmental issues, with particular attention to energy.
I set out some of the background for them on current energy policy and how
the UK generates its electricity before we went on to explore issues about
combining interruptible renewables with other forms of power to keep the
lights on.
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